



Mansfield District Council
Overview & Scrutiny Committee (Place) Minutes

Date:  Tuesday 12 January 2021	Time:  6:00 PM	Place:  Virtual Meeting
	Present: 
	Councillor Debra Barlow, Councillor John Coxhead, Councillor Vaughan Hopewell, Councillor Ann Norman, Councillor Dave Saunders, Councillor Philip Shields, Councillor Stuart Wallace, Councillor Andy Wetton, Councillor Martin Wright

	In Attendance: 
	Executive Mayor Andy Abrahams, Councillor Marion Bradshaw, Councillor June Stendall, Mariam Amos, Sarah Troman, Fardad Amirsaeedi, Julie Snowdon., Gabriella Wright




	
	APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE

	
	None.


	21/01
	DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST

	
	Councillor Martin Wright declared an interest as a Nottinghamshire County Council appointed representative of the Mansfield BID.  Councillor Wright advised the Committee that he had declared his interest to the Monitoring Officer who had confirmed that Councillor Wright was able to partake fully in the meeting.


	21/02
	ADVANCE QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC

	
	None received.


	21/03
	MINUTES OF THE LAST MEETING

	
	The Minutes were declared as a true record of the meeting proposed by Councillor Wetton and was seconded by Councillor Norman. A unanimous show of hands accepted the Minutes as a true record of the meeting.
Minutes a true record of the meeting.

	21/04
	EXEMPT FROM PUBLICATIION UNDER SECTION 12A OF THE LOCAL GOVERNMENT ACT 1972 - MANSFIELD BID PRESENTATION

	
	The Chair advised the Committee and those watching on Face Book live that Item 5 - Mansfield BID was exempt from the press and public under Section 12A part 1 of the Local Government Act 1972 as it may disclose exempt material.  All were informed that the remainder of the meeting would not be shown on Facebook.
The Chair then introduced Nikki Rolls CEO of Mansfield BID who presented a report to the Committee.  
The Presentation covered Finance, Performance, BID aims and objectives, BID Achievements, the effects of Covid 19, Covid 19 support and the way forward.
Members queried a number of issues related to the presentation, the CEO of the BID responded to each question in turn the Members were satisfied with the responses received.
The presentation was well received by the Members of the Committee and thanks were extended to Nikki Rolls for the detailed presentation.
The Chair commented that it would be beneficial to have a meeting on a regular basis going forward.
The presentation was accepted for noting by the Committee by a unanimous show of hands.

RESOLVED:
The Presentation was accepted for noting.
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